
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 5/12/2014 10:54:14 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Information for Safety Leadership Workshop - This Friday 

Hi Meredith,

I hate to do this and be this flakey. First my apologies. Second, we're working pretty hard to finalize a safety 
strategic plan for Comr Picker and I'm not sure we'll be done by this Friday. As such, I'm gonna have to ask to 
bail and please accept my apologies. I'm usually not flakey at all with work stuff, but I just have to really focus on 
this plan.

marzia

Marzia Zafar - California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf@cpuc.ca.gov - 415-703-1997

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2014 10:00 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia
Subject: Information for Safety Leadership Workshop - This Friday

Hi Marzia,

Below is the information for the Safety Leadership Workshop this Friday. Would you please let me know who 
will be attending from your team?

Please let me know if you have any questions. Also, I will be there early on Friday and can be reached on my cell - 
415-828-5765.

Thanks,
Meredith

Time: 8:00 - 3:00
Location: Livermore Training Facility, 7205 National Drive, Livermore, 94550
Parking: There is parking available at the facility but it does fill up. There is also street parking. They encourage 
people to arrive early to ensure enough time to find parking.

Lunch: $5 per person cash only
Tour: We have arranged a tour of the facility during lunch. Closed toe shoes and long sleeves are required. They 
can bring a light jacket/long sleeve shirt to wear when they go outside. We will provide all other PPE that will be 
required for the tour.
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PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://wvvw.pge.eom/about/eompanv/privaev/eustomer/
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